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Reference:   FOI.1781.19 

Subject:    Voting rights 

Date of Request: 25 October 2019 
 

Requested: 
 
1. I would like to know if your trust has a voting rights for service users policy? (If such a policy 

exists could you please send me a copy) 
 

2. I would like to know if any inpatients were supported to vote in the 2017 general election (and 
if so how many?) 

 
Response: 
 
1. Hywel Dda University Health Board (UHB) does not have a policy relating to service users voting 

rights. Where possible patients are encouraged to use postal votes. 
 
2. The Health Board does not hold the information requested. 
 

 


